
DPS Transportation Services:
New Student Bus Tracking System

Edulog Parent Portal
DPS Transportation Services is proud to introduce our new Transportation Student Bus Tracking
Application - Edulog’s Parent Portal. This new system will replace Synovia’s Here Comes The
Bus App beginning January 1, 2023.

Sign up to the new portal can begin immediately via the outlines below:
1. The parent will download the application from Google Play / Apple Music Store
2. Create an account and add the student to the account
3. Parents will need the correct spelling of the students name as it appears in PowerSchool

as well as the DPS PowerSchool ID number
4. The link below has FAQ’s as well as instructional videos to help with the process

Parent Portal App Download Links
Help for Parents - Edulog Parent Portal Apps

https://www.edulhttps://www.edulog.com/parent-help/#parentportalog.com/parent-help/#parentp
ortal

Scan this QR code with your smartphone camera to download the app,
Edulog’s Parent Portal:

https://www.edulog.com/parent-help/#parentportal
https://www.edulog.com/parent-help/#parentportal



